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I am responding as an interested party to your request for comments on the proposal to
delay the inspection process for this project (Sunnica Energy Farm) due to difficulties in
establishing a site for the extension of Burwell sub-station.
I consider the proposed time-frame for the delay is insufficient as there are several issues
to be considered:

the impact of the changes on the original planning application
the impact on the environment, wildlife and roads
insufficient time for public consultation on these proposed changes
whether the National Grid can accept these modifications

In view of these changes to the original planning application Sunnica should be required to
submit a new application detailing a review of the issues under consideration.

Yours sincerely
Jennifer Hall
Unique Reference 20030252




